
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 136 2025 Regular Session Mizell

Recognized the 50th Anniversary of the State Government Affairs Council and
acknowledged its members for their tireless efforts to promote informed policy making, good
governance, and transparency in public affairs and commended the council for its
contributions to state government affairs.


